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"Put out into the deep water and let down your nets for a catch."(Luke5:4) 

Dear camp participants, 

 

Thank God that we have the opportunity to assemble young people from local and overseas Ling Liang 

Churches at the International Youth Mission Camp 2012 to pursue revival of lives in the Lord and God’s 

missionary purpose for this generation.  Since Hong Kong District chairs LLWWEMA during the current 

session, it wishes to get together young people from all local member churches at the camp to inspire each 

other, in the hope that God will perform his wonderful works in our lives, and that we will undertake the 

mission together to make revival continue! 

 In this Newsletter, we would like to thank God for you are able to join this camp, and to officially 

welcome you on behalf of LLWWEMA and the Organizing Committee! 

 In line with the direction of global mission, a visionary theme has been set for the camp – “Let Out 

Our Nets!”, which means that we will not only receive training in this camp in evangelism and missionary 

vision.  We will also carry out cross-cultural missionary and evangelistic actions in different districts of Hong 

Kong by dividing into various teams comprising young camp participants from local and overseas churches.  

We hope this will deepen our experience of the evangelistic mission, our understanding of people with 

different skin colours and languages, and the experience of God’s might to change lives!  Therefore, we ask 

you to pray for the camp, the preparatory work of various committees and more than 190 enrolled camp 

participants.  May the Lord inspire the heart of each of them and revive their lives! 

 Finally, may we ask member churches to schedule their time for this camp which starts from 20 to 25 

June 2012 (Wed to Mon).  Please also pray for the smooth process of the camp and that we have good 

weather during the camp.  The Organizing Committee will continue to update you on various arrangements, 

including notes to the camp, camp itinerary, arrangements for setting out in teams and praying items for the 

camp.  You can also visit at any time the website of Ling Liang World-Wide Evangelistic Mission Association 

at: www.llwwema.org for the most detailed information on the International Youth Mission Camp. 

 May God’s will be done unto us and member churches around the globe for this generation; may God 

make his wonderful and unique works known to us in this camp.  Thank God!  

 

Joint Organizing Committee 

International Youth Mission Camp 2012 

Ling Liang World-Wide Evangelistic Mission Association 
 
1 May 2012 


